



1615 WEST 92ND ST. • KANSAS CITY, MO. 64114 • (816) 363-5525 • (800) 247-2311 • FAX (816) 363-4010

January 5, 1995

political to

Chief Wilma Mankiller Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller,

I wanted to thank you again very much for taking the time out for the telephone interview with me December 20. I'm sorry to report that my pre-tested, but primitive recording system failed, and nothing came out on the tape. I've written this story as best as I could from my notes, but I really need to take you up on your offer to add afterthoughts. I am also sending you my original list of questions, in case that might be helpful. I also want to thank you again, in advance, for the copy of the syllabary. There is no rush to respond, we may postpone the story to come out as a companion piece to your keynote address to the convention in our December, 1995 issue. I'm looking forward to hearing from you, it was wonderful to get to speak with you.

Sincerely,

Laura Bourgeois

Publications Specialist

enclosures